
 

 

 

 

 

 

Career and Food Process Engineering Event – 3 March 2020 

ESLC Building, University Park, Nottingham 

 

The University of Nottingham, Careers and Employability Service in conjunction with the 
Faculty of Engineering will be organising a Food Process Engineering event on the late 
afternoon, evening of Tuesday 3 March 2020 to which we would like to invite you to 
participate/attend. 

The event will provide leading food and beverage companies and UON alumni working 
within the industry the opportunity to highlight the various career and engineering 
opportunities within the UK’s largest manufacturing industry.  

All participating companies will be welcome to display samples of their food items and or 
services offered and to contribute to a Q&A session with students from across the 
Faculty of Engineering that same evening. 

 



 

 

The event will be scheduled as follows:- 

4pm onwards; – set up of exhibition  

5pm-6pm; – exhibition, networking and refreshments. 

6pm – panel chaired by Prof. Seamus Higgins, Course Director, MSc Food Process 
Engineering who will provide a 15 minute overview of the sector entitled. “Food Process 
Engineering and the Food Industry – Quo Vadis?” 

6.15pm – 6.30pm – 3 alumni of the University will also provide a brief overview of 
their roles and experiences in the food sector. 

6.30pm – 7.30pm – Employer attendees invited to sit on the panel as part of a general 
Q&A session that will be co- chaired by Prof. Nic. Watson. 

7.30pm – closure. 
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Any further questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Rachel Ramsden, 

Engineering Employability Officer 

Rachel.ramsden@nottingham.ac.uk 

T +44 (0) 115 951 3993 

Séamus Higgins    

Associate Professor Food Process Engineering 

Seamus.higgins@nottingham.ac.uk 

T+44 (0) 115 8466894 C +44 (0) 7547600092 

 

Faculty of Engineering University of Nottingham 

University Park 

Nottingham, NG7 2RD 

 

 

 


